
Cherry Grove Canal Company 

PO Box 1662 

Driggs, ID 83422 

Chris Warburton, President 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Taylor Cook from Nelson Engineering has contacted us in regards to the canal in the Log 
Cabin Subdivision proposal, parcel number RP04N45E234825.  We have considered the 
map they have provided. They have committed to no changes to the canal and continued 
access to maintaining the Cherry Grove Canal as provided in Idaho State Law. 

Thank you, 

Chris Warburton, President 

Cherry Grove Canal Company 


